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 Office of the Principal Accountant General (A&E) has uploaded the 
Annual GPF statement of GPF subscribers for the year 2024-25 on the office 
website (https://cag.gov.in/ae/odisha/en). The registered subscribers can 
view/download/print the GPF e-statement by accessing the above website. 
The DDOs can also view/download/print the statement for all the subscribers 
under their administrative control. In case any omission/error is noticed, it 
may be brought to the notice of this office through their DDOs for necessary 
rectification. 
 
 The status of GPF account is being intimated to all the subscribers 
through SMS every month.  

  

  
    Sd/- 

Dy. Accountant General (Funds) 
 

 

 

 

 

 


